
The General Election is on November 8, 2016.  The last day to register for the election 
is October 11, 2016.  Anyone not registered by that date will not be able to vote on 
November 8, 2016.  
 
Electors who wish to receive an absent voter ballot for the November election by mail 
must submit an absent voter ballot application by Saturday, November 5, 2016 at 2:00 
p.m.   The Clerk’s office will be open on that Saturday from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. for last 
minute ballots.  AV applications to vote can be picked up in the Clerk’s office during 
regular office hours or by calling 906-932-8446.   

 


